
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Wednesday 18th January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, we will be going on a trip on Monday 23rd January to look at the river Lavant as 

part of our new learning journey From the Source to the Sea. We will start at the park and then 

walk down to the section opposite the village hall. (flooding permitting!) We will leave at1:15pm 

and return to school by 2:45pm. The children will need sensible shoes or wellies and coats for the 

walk. They will need to wear their uniform as usual. You have already given permission for this trip 

as part of our local walks permission form.  

 

Some parents and grandparents have very generously offered to join us. If you have already 

offered or if you would like to come and join us, please can I ask you to complete the slip below so 

I don’t forget anyone. Thank you. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am able to help with the trip on Monday 23rd January. I will be at school for 1:00pm. 

 

 

Print Name______________________________________________ 

 

 

Please return this slip to Mrs Totman 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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